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Dear Prospective Exhibitor:
The Wisconsin Juvenile Court Intake Association (WJCIA) is a professional association for juvenile court intake workers and other juvenile justice professionals. WJCIA held its first conference in 1981 offering training at basic and advanced levels.  Since that first conference, WJCIA has continued to offer relevant training to intake workers and other juvenile justice professionals.

The WJCIA conference gives attendees, from across the state, the opportunity to update their knowledge of issues relating to working with youth. Attendees also have the opportunity to network with colleagues from around the state. 

WJCIA sets aside space at the conference facility for exhibitors. If you are interested in exhibit space at the 2019 conference there are two ways to register: complete the enclosed Application for Exhibit Space and return with a check to WJCIA by mail or go online at www.wjcia.org for an application and credit card payments.  The deadline for vendor booth registration is September 04, 2019, exhibit space is limited so please don’t delay.  

This year’s WJCIA conference will be held in Wisconsin Dells, WI at the Kalahari Resort, September 18–20, 2019.  The Kalahari Resort is located at 1305 Kalahari Drive.  Hotel reservations may be made by calling the Kalahari Resort at 1-877-525-2427. Please ask for the WJCIA block of rooms when making your reservation, these rooms are held until 8/18, please reserve your room early. Additional hotel and conference information is available at www.wjcia.org.

WJCIA is a non-profit organization.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 608-757-5371 or email me at renee.handrow@co.rock.wi.us

Sincerely,
Renee Handrow
Wisconsin Juvenile Court Intake Association Director

